
From: John Strode
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 114 AND 258. VOTE YES.
Date: Monday, April 03, 2017 12:10:34 PM

To whom it concerns regarding regarding SB 114 and 258. Please vote in favor. Return my
citizen constitutional rights as written in the Oregon State Constitution. I live near North
Plains and have witnessed the immediate impact of growth of the new housing with road
conditions deteriorating horribly since the new homes went in, and there is no voice from the
citizens and none of the new housing was affordable to anyone making under 75k a year.
Uphold my wight and pass SB 114 and SB 285.
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